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The aim of this special issue is to bring together
international experts to provide both comprehensive
overviews for and original contributions to "Wound
Healing", the dynamic research field. Wound healing
after damage to the skin involves a complex interplay
between many cellular players of the skin, primarily
keratinocytes, fibroblasts, endothelial cells of vessels
and recruited immune cells, and their associated
extracellular matrix. Wound healing occurs through well-
orchestrated phases of hemostasis, inflammation,
proliferation, and tissue remodeling. Keywords:
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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